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Activity Undertaken. 

May has been very busy month

On the 5th May the Band played at the Kirkbymoorside 10K. Aswell as collecting 

during the day Joe Sails completed the kirkbymoorside 10k in a staggering 57 

minutes carrying an E Flat bass. Spectators and fellow runners alike were 

astounded by the feat and the biggest cheer erupted as he ran down 

Kirkbymoorside main street. Joe was joined on the run by Matthew Baildon of 

JRA Computer services and between them they raised over £900.00 for the new 

band hall. 

On the 10th May – The Community Band and Shining Brass Concert presented 

their Journeys in Brass at Helmsley Church.  The Church had a full audience and 

£200.00 was raised, well done to all the Players and thank you to Rev. Robinson.

On the 18th May the Training Bands played at the Rotary Community Day in 

Pickering. 

On the 19th May the Senior Band presented Yorkshire Tunes and Tales with 

Adam Collier. An enormous thanks to Adam for giving his time freely to the 

event and what a great evening was had with over £1000.00 raised. Thanks also

to Summit Bakery for baking some wonderful curd tarts for the interval  

A huge thank you to Pam Towler who has raised £260.00 for the band through 

her series of talks – thanks so much Pam. 

A reminder that if you are planning activity and wishing to raise money on-line 

please can you use this page https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/charity-

web/charity/displayCharityCampaignPage.action?charityCampaignUrl=kirkbybandhall 

this is the best one for our use. 

Upcoming Activity. 

On the 14th June we will be holding a band bingo at the Moorside Club – we 

would be grateful of raffle / bingo prizes. 

On the 21-23rd June George Gold from the Community Band will be cycling from 

London to Kirkbymoorside to raise sponsorship for the hall. Anyone wishing to 

sponsor George please visit the Virgin Giving Page.  



On the 22nd June the Band will be presenting its Annual Concert with Deans 

Garden Centre at the Village Hall Stockton on Forest. Further details can be 

found here

On June 28th Kirkby Soul will be holding a Soul Night in aid of the band. Tickets 

from Rory Towler (Towlers Chemist) 

If you have business contacts in the area whom you wish to write to please can 

you liaise with Jim Butler to avoid duplication. Jim.butler@tiscali.co.uk 

Anyone else who is interested in doing something please email 

kirkbyband@hotmail.com 


